
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 22, 1998 

 

 

TO:  Section Employees 

 

FROM: SAC Douglas Branch 

 

SUBJECT: Section Directive 98-6, Quality Control Checks on IBIS Cases 

 

Effective September 22, 1998 quality control checks on microscopic examinations on 

IBIS cases are not required. 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Assistant Director Al Stevens 

SAC Mark Nelson  


